~

TROUT
UNLIMITED

September 22, 2020

Mr. Jim Unmacht

Executive Director

Arizona Sportsmen for Wildlife
Conservation Grant Program
PO Box 75731

New River, AZ 85087

Dear Mr. Unmacht:

Enclosed are our Grant Completion Report for our recent joint BSA Grand Canyon
Council — Arizona Council of Trout Unlimited Fish Camp, and a check for $735.00. We
spent less than 70% of our budget, so we are returning Arizona Sportsmen for Wildlife
Conservation Grant Program’s share of our unspent funds. We certainly appreciate
AZSFWC generosity and support for our program.

The camp was a success, and we are planning our camp for 2021. We certainly will
include AZSFWC in our promotional materials as well our camper guide and other
marketing collateral.

Thank you again for the generosity of the Arizona Sportsmen for Wildlife Conservation
Grant Program. Without your help we’d be very challenged to meet the expenses of this
operation.

Sincerely yours,

Steve Reiter
Chair
Arizona Council of Trout Unlimited
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